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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions. This week’s theme was ‘Children who stay motivated when doing something challenging’.
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Grayson SVZ
Ollie H
	Isabelle P
Jessica H
	Nathan R
Heidi W
	Nathaniel H
Charlotte R
	Freya C
Alexander C
	Amelia L
Rafferty G

	Year 1
	Vincent H
Alfie H
	Christian P
Heidi J
	Darcy P
Olive W
	Oliver A
Arthur C
	Lincoln L
Rufus C
	Elsie H
Chloe O

	Year 2
	Toby H
Noel P
	Lewis D
Daniel B
	Ivy-May W
Ava K
	Bob T
Jesse S
	Savanna SVZ
Darcie E
	Joey WS
George H

	Year 3 
	Jackson-Paul F
Grace R
	Isabell O
Molly M
	Rodrigo C
Ellis C
	Rosie J
Alex M
	Miya E
Thea W
	Connor F
Evelyn T

	Year 4
	Dexter F
Jaynee C
	Eleanor J
Esmee R
	Zac C
Oliver N
	Clara J
Leon S
	Ellie B
Evelyn S
	Ellen G
Moses C

	Year 5
	Leighton S
Adrian C
	Ella O
Olivia P
	Poppy R
Jack A
	Skyla E
Annalise S
	Lillie S
Mia E
	Dominic S
Charlie F

	Year 6
	Kayden B
Phoebe S
	Ethan O
Max S
	Mason P
Megan R
	Kobie B
Penny W
	Emily E
Isabella B
	Eden S
Austin D

	Walliams
	1452
	Rowling
	1409

	Dahl
	1396
	Cowell
	1541


Overall winners are Cowell with 1541 points
Welcome Back
We would like to welcome everybody back after the Christmas break and convey our best wishes for the new year to all of our families.
Attendance Prize Winners
Each term, children are awarded certificates for 100% attendance during the term. In Autumn Term (September to December) there were 116 children who managed to be in school every day. From those 116 children, three names were chosen at random to receive £15.00 in book tokens, and the lucky winners were: Joey W-S of Class 5; Louie F of Class 14; Minerva C of Class 6. They will bring their tokens home today.

Friends Association Year 3/4 Film Club
On Monday 15th January, Year 3 and Year 4 pupils are invited to watch ‘Ralph Breaks the Internet (PG)’ after school until 5:00pm. Please book a place and snack for your child on School Spider before 8pm this evening. You should then make your payment of £4.50 on SchoolMoney.
Friends Association Year 5/6 Film Club
On Monday 22nd January, Year 5 and Year 6 pupils are invited to watch ‘Ralph Breaks the Internet (PG)’ after school until 5:00pm. Please book a place and snack for your child on School Spider before 8pm next Friday, 19th January. You should then make your payment of £4.50 on SchoolMoney.
Friends Association Children’s Entertainer for Infant Children

On Monday 29th January, Year Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils are invited to see a children’s entertainer after school until 4:30pm. Please book a place and snack for your child on School Spider before 8pm on Friday 26th January. You should then make your payment of £4.50 on SchoolMoney.

Forthcoming Friends Association Events
There is a meeting of the Friends Association at 5pm on Thursday 18th January. All parents and carers are invited to attend.

In February, the Friends Association will be organising discos for Year 3/4 and then for Year 5/6. Watch out on School Spider for further details.
School Dinners

Week commencing Monday 15th January 2024 will be ‘Week 2’ of the school dinner menu. A copy of the menu can be found on the school website. 
After/Before-School Clubs
	
	Activity
	Date 
	Collection time
	Collection point

	Year 2
	Gymnastics Club
	Thursday 18th January 
	4:15pm
	Classroom doors

	Year 4
	Zumba Club
	Tuesday 16th January
	4:15pm
	Classroom doors

	Year 5
	Homework Club
	Monday 15th January
	4:00pm
	Classroom doors


Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher
